Avon Township -

Project Update

2020 STREET IMPROVEMENTS
TOWER ROAD, SHOREWOOD DRIVE, ORCHID COURT
& HIGHLAND TERRACE

Project Overview

Avon Township will be making improvements to several roadways this summer, including Tower
Road, Shorewood Drive, Orchid Court and Highland Terrace. The roadway work will include
surface improvements to the existing bituminous surfacing.

The project Contractor, Knife River Corporation, is estimating that the work will take
approximately two to three weeks to complete. Some minor traffic delays and short-term
driveway access restrictions may occur.

The work will include bituminous reclaiming and re-paving along Tower Road. Along Shorewood
Drive, Orchid Court, and Highland Terrace there will be some roadway edge milling with a
bituminous overlay.

Project work may begin as early as June 25th and is expected to be completed on or around July
15th.

If you have any questions about the upcoming project please feel free to contact the Stantec
team first. The contact information is provided on the left side of the page.
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